Madan Mohan Malaviya University of Technology
Gorakhpur
Date: 30-05-2020
Notice
All the students, staff and faculty of university are hereby informed that a fake mail is sent by a

fake person with a mail id in the name of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Sir. All of you are requested to
do not respond it. A snapshot of fake mail is below-
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Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: "Prof. Sri Niwas Singh"
| <executivedirector1910@gmail.com> |
Date: 30 May 2020 at 1:34:53 PM IST

To: e —
Subject: Work

I need a favour from you please email me back
as soon as possible

Best Regards
Prof. Sri Niwas Singh
Vice Chancellor

Sent from my iPad

& v Reply

(s/d)
Registrar



